
 

 

 

 

 

19 November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I do hope this finds you well. Later today, our first data report of the academic year will be 

published for all students, which contains information on student performance to date. As 

soon as the report is available, you will receive an automated email from Go4Schools with a 

link to your child’s report. Click on the link, log into Go4Schools and the report will appear on 

screen. Alternatively, log into Go4Schools in the normal way and click on the Reports section, 

please read the more detailed letter sent alongside this communication and should you 

require further guidance, documents are located on our website here.  

Warwick Rural East Community Forum have created an online voting platform to gauge public 

opinion on suggested priority options to monitor and improve road safety in our local area. 

Please cast your vote online at https://www.sli.do, if prompted enter the event code 

#539847, click on past events (under the message that says there is no such event active) - 

voting closes at 1pm Tuesday 30th November.  

As we move into the winter months, can I please ask you to support your child, should they 

ride to school, in having all the correct safety equipment such as lights and a helmet.  

Warwickshire County Council are also offering parents and carers advice about financial 

support for household bills or food over winter. 

The first round of COVID-19 immunisations are now available for any children aged 12-15 that 

missed the first session in school. Please view the poster with information here. 

Lastly, I would like to signpost two fantastic events held at school last week, that highlight our 

CORE values here at school and remind us of the special community we live in. If you have not 

yet seen the news articles on our website please click here and read further about our 

Remembrance Day Service and ‘NLS does the X Factor’ for Children in Need.  

Have a great weekend.  

 

Mike Lowdell 

Head Teacher 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/learn/assessments
https://www.sli.do/
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